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Monday, 15th January, 2024 - For Immediate Release 

 

Accommodation Bookings Opening Soon for Glasgow 2024 

Glasgow 2024 is delighted to announce that its accommodation booking 

service will be opening to all members from Monday, 22nd January.  Booking for 

our hotel blocks will be through our accommodation partner, the Glasgow 

Convention Bureau. 

 

We have 800 rooms reserved across 7 on-site hotels and a further 1,000 rooms 

reserved at 26 further hotels, ranging from budget price to 5* in the City Centre 

(within 2 miles of SEC). These have been selected from no less than 9,500 

hotel bedrooms located within 2 miles of the SEC site. Members wishing to 

make alternative arrangements can also choose from 2,000 AirBnB rooms and 

1,200 Guesthouse/Bed & Breakfast rooms in the city. 

 

Information on our accommodation options and booking process can be found 

on our website. We will also be sending information to convention members by 

email prior to the booking service opening.  

 

mailto:press@glasgow2024.org
http://www.glasgow2024.org/
https://glasgow2024.org/location/accommodation/


 

The booking service will only be available to convention members with a WSFS 

membership (all physically attending adults and young adults, plus WSFS 

members) to ensure that our preferential room rates can only be taken up by 

Glasgow 2024 attendees. Rooms will be available on a first-come, first-served 

basis. The Glasgow Convention Bureau will be able to help with extending 

stays for members who intend to take longer to enjoy Glasgow and the 

surrounding area.  The Bureau can also liaise with the hotels if you have any 

specific requirements or questions.  

 

Our hotel blocks include an amount of accessible accommodation: rooms set 

aside for members with accessibility needs. These rooms are being allocated 

through separate booking arrangements with the support of our accessibility 

team, who can be contacted at accessibility@glasgow2024.org. 

 

For queries relating to specific bookings, please contact the Glasgow 

Convention Bureau at accommodation@glasgowconventionbureau.com. 

 

For general information or to contact the convention’s facilities team, please 

contact us at facilities@glasgow2024.org.  

 

ENDS 

 

“World Science Fiction Society”, “WSFS”, “World Science Fiction Convention”, 

“Worldcon”, “NASFiC”, “Hugo Award”, the Hugo Award Logo, and the distinctive 

design of the Hugo Award Trophy Rocket are service marks of the World 

Science Fiction Society, an unincorporated literary society. 

 

The 82nd World Science Fiction Convention, Glasgow 2024, will take place in 

Glasgow, UK from 8-12 August 2024. For more information about the 

convention, including current membership rates, visit https://glasgow2024.org/. 

Find us on social media at @Glasgowin2024. 
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